
 

 
 
 
 

 

      YOU’ll  HAVE HEARD OF THE MEN’S SHED - 

 Now, to encourage women to join the Shed Movement, 

 WE ARE STARTING UP THE WOMEN’S SHED! 

Come to a public meeting on 23 April, 1.15 –2.45pm 

   At the Cheese and Grain, Frome 
(The earlier meeting in March was postponed because of snow) 

          What is a Women’s Shed? 

It’s a friendly, inclusive workspace, with benches and tools, for 

people to work independently or as part of a group, being 

creative at their own pace, making and doing things of their 

own choosing. 

It’s a place where we can support each other, chat, drink tea, 

inspire and transfer skills to each other, and link ourselves into 

the wider community by joining in some community projects.  

ANYONE  IS WELCOME TO THE MEETING 

…whether you want to be a working member, a creative 

tea-drinker, a helper, a trainer, supporter, or are ‘just 

interested’. 

For further information please visit  http://bit.ly/WomensShed  , or 

contact Ros on 07500-061624 or by email to Women@fromeshed.org.uk 

http://bit.ly/WomensShed

